
Important Dates 

 
 

16.06.17 - Sports Day 

14.07.17 -  Summer Fair  

21.07.17 - Y6 performance to  

                  parents at 1.30pm 

21.07.17 - Year 6 Leavers Prom  

24.07.17 - Last Day of Term  

25.07.17 - Non Pupil Day 

26.07.17 - Non Pupil Day 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

We have been very lucky with the weather today 

and enjoyed a fantastic Sports day. Well done to 

all the children for their good behaviour.  

Thank you also to the staff for their organising and 

teamwork. 

Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road  
Camel’s Head  
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SAINSBURYS ACTIVE KIDS - VOUCHERS 

PLEASE SEND IN ANY VOUCHERS BY WEDNESDAY 28th JUNE.  

Thank you for your support.  

Breakfast Club & Dinner debts 
 
We currently have several people now in debt, 
please can you check your child’s account and add 
credit before Monday if you  have a debt or will be 
using the account next week.  
 
Advanced payments secure your child’s place at 
Breakfast Club and ALL school meals should be 
paid in ADVANCE. 
 
All payments must be paid using the Parent Pay 
system. Please let the school office know if you 
would like to make a card payment over the phone 
or if you would like to discuss your         
payments.  Thank you. 

Sun Protection 

A the warmer weather approaches 

please ensure that you apply sun cream 

to your children before they come to 

school (do not send sun cream in with 

them) and caps can be worn providing 

they are worn the correct way and not 

back to front.  If your children choose to 

wear sun glasses to school please take 

them home with you for safe 

keeping and not leave them 

with them in school. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Birthday Cakes 
 
Can we please remind    
parents that if a   Birthday 
cake is sent into school to 
share with the class this 
needs to be pre cut and 
wrapped ready for distribution. 
Many thanks 

Ham Nursery School 

New Play Scape  

Opening  ceremony 

10am Thursday 22nd June  

CHANGE TO LUNCH MENU  

TUESDAY 20th JUNE 

The kitchen will be serving Chicken nuggets 

on Tuesday instead of Chicken Patties. 

Thank you 



For Sports Week the children were lucky to have a workshop with Rugby Tots.  

The children played different games and were taught how to move in different ways 

with the rugby ball. As well as how to score using the rugby ball.  We had lots of fun!  

Year 5 have been very busy recently and have taken part in 
lots of sporty events. We had a fantastic three weeks at   
Plymouth Life Centre practising and learning our   swimming 
skills. For some of us, we even had the opportunity to learn 
how to dive! Although it was very tiring, we absolutely loved it 
and we all feel much more confident in the water.  

 
This week, (as a part of Sports Week) we 
spent time with a rowing coach, which was fantastic! He taught us 
the correct technique to row using a rowing machine as well as how 
to warm up and cool down safely. We then went in to teams of four 
and raced against each other - we didn't realise how competitive we 

were! As well as rowing, we also had the chance to work with an Ultimate Frisbee 
coach. This was a lot of fun, especially as it was so windy that day! 



Last week we had our Sports Week here in Weston Mill Academy and all classes had 
the opportunity to be introduced to a new exciting sport. 
 
Our Nursery and Foundation classes practiced their Rugby skills with the Rugby Tots 
people. 
Year 1 had fun learning new Hula Hoop moves! 
Year 2 enjoyed Rocket Ball! 
Year 3 & 4 had their activities this week due to the bad weather last week. 
Year 5 had a fitness session with Indoor Rowing. They also practiced their Frisbee 
skills with Ultimate Frisbee. 
Year 6 had a action full day learning and playing Volleyball. 
  
Children and teachers enjoyed their new sports and hopefully have learned new 
skills! All the visitors made very positive comments about our school and how our  
pupils behaved and took part in all activities. 
  
Well done to everybody! 


